
Breaking News!! 

You asked and the University listened! 
  

 The GWRRA University announces the roll-out of GWRRA 101 ~ Everything 

you wanted to know about GWRRA and its policies and procedures. Registration 

for the September workshop is open now. 

Open to everyone. This workshop will give you the tools and insight to under-

stand  the GWRRA Handbook and workings of GWRRA. The GWRRA 101 class will “bust” the myths of long-

standing assumptions within our Association and provide a better understanding of where to find the cor-

rect answers and from whom. 

 To register go to the GWRRA University website: gwrradot.com and click on tab GWRRA 101. This will 

take you to the registration form. The class size will be limited so please register early. If you are unable to 

attend all 4 sessions, please wait and register for a workshop when you are available for all the sessions.  

Register early.  Once your registration is received you will receive a confirmation via email with the ZOOM 

ID.  Each session will be approximately 2 hours long and via ZOOM.   All 4 sessions must be attended for 

completion.   

 For additional information or questions please contact:  Clara Boldt, Director of the University at 

toledotriker@gmail.com or 319-240-4269. 

  

  

Clara Boldt 

Director of the University 
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